
 
With reference to a Naming and Numbering proposal for a development at 92A 

Prussia Street, Dublin 7.  
 

 

 
Development information: 

 

The proposed development is located on Prussia Street, Dublin 7. The Development is a 
three storey apartment building comprising of five apartments 3 x 2 bedroom apartments 
and 2 x 1 bedroom apartments. The 5 apartments will also benefit from bike racks for 8 
bicycles, bin storage and courtyard entrance. This property is screened from the main road 
and it adjoins a terrace of houses at the rear of 88 - 92 Prussia Street. 
  
Address Proposal: 

The developer advised that the site at 92A Prussia Street is an urban mid-density 
city centre location where new townland or other naming reference points are 
considerably less useful/available and thus the actual address would seem appropriate 
for wayfinding and other utilities to use as a name for the small development. 
Therefore, the developer proposed that the name and numbering for the development 
is Apartments Nos. 1- 5, 92a Prussia Street, Dublin 7.  
 

Heritage Officer Report 

The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 

recommendation that the name “ Árasáin Uimh. 1-5, 92a Sráid na Prúise, Baile Átha Cliath 

7 / Apartments Nos. 1- 5, 92a Prussia Street, Dublin 7” is appropriate and the Irish translation 

has been supplied by the Council’s Irish Office. 

 

Recommendation: 

The name and the numbering details Árasáin Uimh. 1-5, 92a Sráid na Prúise, Baile Átha 

Cliath 7 / Apartments Nos. 1- 5, 92a Prussia Street, Dublin 7 set out above are considered 

suitable and are recommended for adoption. 
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Senior Executive Officer 
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